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IT IS VITAL THAT YOUR CHILD ATTENDS SCHOOL – PLEASE REMEMBER THAT NO HOLIDAYS ARE TO BE TAKEN DURING TERM TIME.   

NO AUTHORISATION WILL BE GIVEN UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES 

Livesey Street 

Collyhurst 

MANCHESTER 

M40 7PR 

Telephone (0161) 834 9529 

Fax (0161) 839 4355 

Email: admin@abbott.manchester.sch.uk           

Website:  www.abbott.manchester.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Miss P. Wilson 

Tuesday 10th December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As this year comes to an end, I would like to remind you of the following events: 

 

Non-uniform Day 

Reminder – tomorrow is non-uniform day in return for a donation for the Tombola stall.  Donations may include any non-

perishables and/or unwanted gifts, such as toiletries, chocolates, sweets, wine, toys, and games. Children should give 

their class teacher their donation upon arriving at school.  

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair will take place on Wednesday 18th December 13:30-15:30.  We are having a special 

visit from Santa!  He will only be there between 13:30 and 14:30, so don’t be late!    

 

Other important dates include: 

 Wednesday 11th December – Y4 Library Trip 

 Thursday 12th December – 09:30 Year 2-6 Christmas Performance  

 Thursday 12th December – 13:45 N/R/Y1 Christmas Performance 

 Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 

 Monday 16th December – Nursery Visit to Collyhurst Nursery to watch The Hare and The Tortoise Show 

 Wednesday 18th December – 13:30-15:30 Christmas Fair (Santa between 13:30-14:30) 

 Thursday 19th December – Jack and the Beanstalk Panto (in school) Rec-Y6 

 Friday 20th December – Class Parties 

 Friday 20th December 2024 – 13:30 School Closes – NO Night Owls or After School Clubs 

 Tuesday 7th January 2025 – 08:45 School Opens (Early Bird open at 07:30) 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email your child’s class teacher, in the first instance.  They can then 

assist you or direct you to where necessary:   

Nursery/ Miss Burke – h.burke@abbott.manchester.sch.uk    
Reception/Mrs Ilic & Mrs Peters – e.ilic@abbott.manchester.sch.uk & r.peters@abbott.manchester.sch.uk  
Year 1/Miss Henderson – n.henderson@abbott.manchester.sch.uk   
Year 2/Miss Castle – d.castle@abbott.manchester.sch.uk  
Year 3/Miss Curchin – i.curchin@abbott.manchester.sch.uk   
Year 4/Miss Thorne – m.thorne@abbott.manchester.sch.uk    
Year 5/Miss Jones – c.jones@abbott.manchester.sch.uk    
Year 6/Miss Churchman – h.churchman@abbott.manchester.sch.uk     
  
If you have any SEND and/or welfare concerns, please email Mrs Pugh – a.pugh@abbott.manchester.sch.uk  Any 
general queries, please email Miss Melling – admin@abbott.manchester.sch.uk and for school payment concerns or 
queries, it’s Mrs Hudson – finance@abbott.manchester.sch.uk   
  
Yours sincerely,   

  
Miss Wilson (Head Teacher)   
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